
 
 
 
 
 

St. Petersburg Yacht Club -Commodore Bruce Watters 
Club Championship Regatta 

 
Notice of Race and Sailing Instructions  

Amendment 1 
 

 SPYC Club Championship Regatta scheduled for October 1, 2022 has been 
postponed to December 17, 2022.  
 
See Amended Notice of Race & Sailing Instructions with date changes in RED 

 
 


